
From: Alexis Petersen  
Sent: Thursday, July 16, 2015 8:59 PM 
To: Kowalski, Matthew; Rampson, Wendy; gkraphol@a2gov.org 
Subject: 2250 Ann Arbor Saline Road 
 
Hello, 
I am writing to voice my concern over the paved roadway connection from the 2250 
condo development to Lambeth Rd. 
 
I understand it will initially be used for emergency vehicles, but in the future 
what would stop it from being used for general traffic? 
 
We invested in a house in the Landsdowne area 3 years ago when we moved from out 
of state because it is a quiet subdivision. It's unfortunate that this cut 
through street could contribute to the loss of integrity in this neighborhood. 
 
We have a small child and another on the way, and we already deal with traffic 
going over the speed limit on Chaucer. Our house will be directly across from 
Ascot on Chaucer De. where the road would lead to Scio Church, and we are quite 
worried about the increased traffic and noise this cut through road could cause. 
 
I hope the city planning commission and condo development will reconsider this 
unnecessary road to help save the integrity of one of the greatest neighborhoods 
in Ann Arbor.  
 
Best Regards, 
Alexis Petersen 
2042 Chaucer Dr. 
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